
14 July 2024   
 

If you have an item, please contact Mary on notices@rwbmc.co.uk by the preceding Tuesday evening. 
 

    
Royal Wootton Bassett Methodist Church      
 

Minister - Rev. Shirlyn Toppin - Tel 01793 853197 
  
Lectionary - 2 Samuel 6:1-5, 12b-19 - ‘The Ark Brought to Jerusalem’,      

Psalm 24 - A Psalm of David,      
Ephesians 1:3-14 - ‘Praise of Spiritual Blessings in Christ’,      
Mark 6:14-29 - ‘John the Baptist Beheaded’. 

 
Prayer Rota - Showfield in RWB; Purton Methodist Church in our Circuit; Bolton & Rochdale District; 
    Christian Methodist Episcopal Church. 
 
Please pray for the week's activities and those taking part: 
Monday 15 July   7.30pm - Bible Study in Church - John Chapter 14 
Tuesday 16 July   10am - Tuesday Morning Pop-In & Light Lunch 
Friday 19 July   10am - Last Puddleducks before the Summer Break  
Saturday 20 July   10.30am - Messy Church 
Sunday 21 July    10.30am - Worship Service, led by Adrian German 
 
Flowers - this week the flowers have been arranged by Ruth Cooper. If you know of anyone who 
might benefit from our flowers, please inform either Ruth or a Steward. This may be due to illness, a 
bereavement or maybe having something to celebrate.     Mary 
 
 
On Saturday 31 August we will be welcoming Rev. Dr. Marcus Torchon as our new District Chair 
at a service in St Mary Redcliffe Church, Bristol, BS1 6RA at 3.30 pm. A specially formed District 
Choir will be singing at the service, and we are looking for singers to join us! There will be two 
rehearsals, held on the following Sunday evenings at Victoria Methodist Church in Clifton, Bristol: 21 
July and 18 August. Singers of all voices and abilities will be very welcome! If you would like to join 
the choir and can make at least one of these rehearsals, please email Lyn Lloyd-Jones for more 
details (ideally specifying voice part: Sop/Alto/Tenor/Bass) by Sunday 14 July, at this address: 
lljcomposition@googlemail.com. 
 
 
Charity Support - at the Church Council meeting, on 6 June, it was decided that, from 1 September, 
the charities that we will support for a period of three years will be Prospect Hospice and Epilepsy 
Action.      Stewards 
 
 
Wiltshire Hope and Harmony Charity Concert - you are invited to a unique, family and SEN 
friendly, fun evening of singing and musicians featuring several local choirs and soloists, at St Barts. 
Church, RWB, on Thursday 25 July 6pm-9pm - see leaflet in Hillside Hall for further details. 
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